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Resolution No. 2543, effective July 1, 2024 requires all new installations of underground sprinkling  
systems be assessed an inspection fee in the amount of $113.86 to have new devices inspected. 

AN IRRIGATION SYSTEM INSPECTION FEE PERMIT IS REQUIRED  
Contact Public Works at 541-938-8270 or 8274 to obtain a permit for your inspection  

or complete the back side of this form and return it to:  
 

• Public Works, PO Box 6, Milton-Freewater, OR  97862 

• 501 Lamb Street  

• Place in city payment drop box by Post Office or behind City Hall 
 

Annual backflow tests are required by an Oregon State Certified Backflow Inspector.  
Results must be mailed to the City of Milton-Freewater, Attn:  Public Works, PO Box 6, Milton-Freewater, OR  97862 
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City of Milton-Freewater 
Irrigation System Inspection Permit 

Customer Information:  For Office Use: 

Name:  Date Issued:  

Mailing Address:  Amount Paid:  

Phone #:  Payment Method:  

Service Address:  Issued By:  
     
Inspection Findings: 

Date Inspected:   Inspected By:  

     
 APPROVED: YES NO  

     

Required Corrections/Comments:  

 

 
As per City of Milton-Freewater Resolution No. 2543, effective July 1, 2024 all new installations of underground sprinkling 
systems shall be assessed an inspection fee of $113.86 to have the backflow devices inspected. 
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As per City of Milton-Freewater Resolution No. 2543, effective July 1, 2024 all new installations of underground sprinkling 
systems shall be assessed an inspection fee of $113.86 to have the backflow devices inspected. 

 


